
 

TOWN OF OMRO 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town of Omro Board of Supervisors might be 

present for the Wisconsin Towns Association Unit Meeting on Thursday, January 4, 2024 

beginning at 6 p.m. at the Clayton Town Hall. 

 

Though no Town of Omro business will be acted on, this notice is being posted to comply with 

Wisconsin Open Meetings Law, which requires public notice to be given when a quorum of a 

governmental body may be gathered together, unless the event is for educational purposes only.  

 

Posted this 2nd day of January, 2024 

 

Dana Woods 

Town Clerk 

Town of Omro 


